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This office has reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that it has 
 

Minimal Revenue Impact 
 

Currently 1167 Winery and Grower Sales licenses in Oregon that are subject to the documentation of 
their grape-tonnage tax related activities.  Wineries report multiple vineyard feedstocks- OLCC 
processes each vineyard report and reconciles reported sales with reports from wineries.  Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission currently has no means and is not tracking grape production from growers 
who ship out of state and do not report, or out-of-state wineries that do not report using Oregon grown 
grapes. The OLCC does not know the volume of exported grapes and cannot provide a fair estimate of 
revenue from exported grapes that are then imported as wine. However, the amount is expected to be 
small when it comes to actual revenue changes.  
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